Brackbill, Robert

From: Brackbill, Robert

Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 2:41 PM

To: 'Chronister, Ronald’

Subject: UPE/Highmark Form A Filing - Public Comment from USW
Attachments: 03-22-12 Letter to PA Insurance Dept.doc.pdf

Mr. Chronister,

The following and attached public comment concerning the subject filing is being forwarded to you for
appropriate response.

Robert E. Brackbill, Jr. | PIR | Chief, Company Licensing Division
Pennsylvania Insurance Department

1345 Strawberry Square | Harrisburg, PA 17120

Phone: 717.783.2143 | Fax: 717.787.8557

E-mail: rbrackbill@pa.gov

www.insurance.pa.gov | www.chipcoverspakids.com

From: Moore, Colleen [mailto:CMoore@usw.org]

Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 11:04 AM

To: Brackbill, Robert

Subject: Attached Correspondence from USW President Leo W. Gerard

The attached correspondence is being sent on behalf of USW President Gerard
regarding the Highmark-West Penn Allegheny Health System alliance. The letter is
also being faxed to your office.

Colleen Moore
USW - President’s Office



